
Dear Parent, 

 

We would like to continue the practice of encouraging students to read books appropriate to their reading 

level during the summer.  Second graders are required to read at least two books.  In some cases, these 

may be chapter books.  Please help your child choose a book that he or she can read and respond to.  A 

good way to tell if your child will be able to read a book is the Five Finger Rule.  Have your child read the 

first page of the book.  Each time they cannot read a word on their own they should put up a finger.  If 

they put up five fingers on the first page or two, then the book is probably too difficult for them. 

 

I also suggest that students enter a summer reading program at the local library to enhance their  

appreciation of reading. 

 

Complete and return the confirmation slip on the first week of school. 

 

In Him, 

 

Ms. Morin 

SUMMER READING 

GRADE TWO 
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SUMMER READING CONFIRMATION FORM 
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